
JULY 27, 2018 JOE HARRIS, ADMINISTRATOR

L4AA Inc Monthly Summary 
  SAVE THE DATE!            SAVE THE DATE! 
 Thursday, October 11, 2018    Saturday, November 3, 2018 

 Shelton Leadership Golf Challenge   3rd Biennial Reunion 

 Lonnie Poole Golf Course    Dorothy and Roy Park Alumni Center 

 NC State University (Centennial Campus)  NC State University (Centennial Campus) 

Dear Valued Member, 

 Summer’s in full swing and so is planning for our next reunion.  Before discussing the 
reunion, let’s consider the H. Hugh Shelton Leadership Center’s Golf Invitational.  For the 
past several years members of the association have participated in the golf invitational 
hosted by General Shelton - an L-4 PR.  We have been invited to play in this event again this 
fall.  You will find the details, including registration, by clicking the link at the bottom of the 
drop down menu from the ABOUT US tab at www.l4aa.org.  Our local point of contact for 
the golf invitational is Charlie Leverett at ctleverett2@gmail.com. 

 The fall reunion is scheduled on the homecoming weekend.  Raleigh, NC, for sure, will 
be crowded with State football fans, parents of students and of course alumni.  Do not delay 
in registering for it and making your lodging arrangements.  All the details are located on our 
web site, www.l4aa.org.  Reach out to Charlie Leverett at ctleverett2@gmail.com if you have 
questions. 

 Reunions are fun events, but there must be some business time too.  Our constitution 
and bylaws are under revision.  The proposed changes must come to a vote by the 
membership.  In addition, we must conduct an election.  Our activities require officers to 
manage the association’s affairs.  If you have an interest in serving on the board’s leadership 
team, please reach out to Vice President Larry Hancock at lbhancoc@ncsu.edu. 

 In closing, I draw your attention to the web site’s home page, www.l4aa.org.  
Webmaster Judy Ramsey recently posted a photograph of the 1971 Marching Sergeants - 
L-4’s crack or fancy drill team.  Many of you will remember the PRs in this group picture.  
We were commanded by Al Deas, kneeling in front of the team.  Of the PRs in this picture, 
three are known to be deceased; two are  missing in that we have no contact information on 
their whereabouts; one member did not wish to remain connected with the members 
through the alumni association.  We want your input for historical purposes.  Send your old 
photographs to our historian!  Bo Nowell can be reached at bonowell@aol.com.
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